
Summary of the Soccer Advisory Committee Meeting  

Held December 10, 2020 – via Zoom Conference Call  

 

1. Recommend that soccer season limits be 25 games regardless if they are a tournament or regular 

season game.  

 

2. Recommend that all soccer playing schools submit field dimensions and surface types for all 

fields played on when submitting their registrations.  

 

3. Recommend to allow coaches to hold skill work sessions during the off season.  

 

 

 

 * Denied 

 ** Tabled for further study 

 *** Approved as amended 

 **** No action necessary 

  All others approved 

 


